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11 November 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Reference: Felix Chiu 
 
This is to advise that Felix was a student on the MA Communication Design: Graphic Design 18/19 
course in Kingston School of Art, Kingston University, from the period September 2018 – 
September 2019.  As the Course Leader at that time and Felix’s personal tutor, I found Felix to be 
extremely hard working, committed to his studies and a supportive member of his peer group. 
 
Academically Felix demonstrated a willingness to improve and to achieve the aims of each module 
through unstinting focus and determination to build upon knowledge gained through sessions and 
through guided independent study. He has very strong attention to detail, displaying a keen 
interest in typography and book design and making. His process evidences a willingness to test 
and try new materials and his output, in terms of his approach to prototyping and making, was 
prolific. Felix also possesses a strong sense of aesthetic and a natural understanding of how to 
create visually compelling work. This is evident in his image making and layout. 
 
I believe that Felix will be an asset to any creative team and I recommend him for his enthusiasm, 
dedication and strong work ethic. I wish Felix every future success. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Clare Conway 
 

School Director of Learning & Teaching and Senior Lecturer 
The Design School 
	 
Kingston School of Art  
 

Grange Road 
Kingston upon Thames, 
KT1 2QJ 
	 
Tel:  020 8417 5350 
Ext:  65350 




